
Foley  &  Lardner  Hit  With
Cybersecurity Incident

Bloomberg  Law  is  reporting  that  Foley  &
Lardner  LLP  experienced  a  cybersecurity
incident earlier this month, but said there
was “no unauthorized access to client data.”

Jill  Schachner  Chanen,  external  communications  manager  at
Foley & Lardner, told Bloomberg Law in an email that the
incursion occurred earlier this month.

She said the firm has security safeguards in place designed to
protect the IT system and data and that no client data was
exposed to the cyber intruders.

Read the Bloomberg Law article.
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